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I am directing this letter to you as Pastor to share our new ministry with you.  We have served over 10 years as missionaries to Argentina with Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  The Lord has allowed us to start 4 churches, a Bible college, and a radio ministry.   The Bible College currently has over 30 students and has had 9 graduates so far. All four of the churches are being pastored by nationals trained in our ministry.   They are good men with a heart to serve the Lord and are in faithful contact with me via Internet as they go forward in their ministries. All of the churches have soul-winning and discipleship programs, and there are students in the Bible College represented from each of these churches.  Each church financially supports their pastor.   The entire ministry is now self-supporting and no longer needs my economical help.  The last church started is still trying to purchase land and if I receive a special love offering for them I will send it down to help with this as it is very expensive to buy land there.   I say all this to not brag on me, but to give God the glory for what He has done through our lives and because of your faithful prayers and support.  Without our supporting churches we could have never seen the Lord do so much in Argentina.  

While we thought we would never leave Argentina, God has given us a new direction in life.  It has always been my desire to help young people who have a heart for missions, but do not know how to take that next step in their life.  The harvest truly is plenteous and the labourers are very few as we well know.   As Director of Vision Baptist Missions, my responsibilities will be: 
1) To Recruit new missionaries, 
2) To Teach the current and future missionaries with VBM, helping them get to the field, get a church started and to multiply themselves on the field,
3) Missions Conferences,
4) To organize and conduct Missions Trips, 
5) To teach missions students in the Our Generation Training Center.   

My family and I are stepping out on faith with this new direction in our lives.  We will not be receiving a salary from Vision Baptist Church.  Our mission board is a faith-based board and I will need to personally raise our support again to be able to live in the US and begin working with young people and assisting the 16 missionaries who are already with Vision Baptist Missions.   We would ask that your church would continue to support us and allow God to do even more in our lives than what he has done so far.  We are willing to come by your church and represent this new ministry if you would like to have us do so.  If you are going to continue support we ask that you redirect it to Vision Baptist Missions, PO BOX 442, Alpharetta, GA 30009.  

We thank you for all the years of prayer and faithful support.  If you would have any questions, please feel free to call me.  My number is 770-362-3795.  Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.   May God continue to bless your church as you faithfully serve Him.  
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